Hanover Affordable Housing Commission
Town Hall Boardroom
Thursday, December 20, 2012 7:30 PM

ATTENDANCE: Bruce Altobelli, Chip Brown, Len Cadwallader, Robert Chambers, Don
Derrick
STAFF: Jonathan Edwards

1. Minutes of October 18" and November 15, 2012. Both were approved.

2. Recruitment of new members:
Discussion about overtures made to potential members

3. Rental Housing Ordinance proposal and zoning issues
Discussion of what role HAHC can take in Selectboard’s consideration of
the issue. Also, about meeting with Planning Board to promote elements
of Residential Zoning Compendium that could serve some workforce
housing needs, such as accessory dwelling units and West Wheelock
rezoning.



